
February 23, 2022

Dear Luke Hutchison, 

On behalf of Google Open Source, I would like to thank you for your contribution to
https://github.com/classgraph/classgraph. 

We are honored to present you with a Google Open Source Peer Bonus. Inside the company,
Googlers can give a similar bonus to each other for going above and beyond, so this is just a small
way of saying thank you for your hard work and contributions to open source.

We hope you enjoy this gift from all of us at Google and Liam Miller-Cushon who nominated you.

Thank you again for supporting open source! We look forward to your continued contributions.

Best regards,

Chris DiBona 
Director of Google Open Source


